
CITY	OF	CASTLE	ROCK	
NOTICE	OF	PUBLIC	HEARING	

Second	Extension	of	Moratorium	on	Marijuana	&	Cannabis-Infused	Products	
 

Notice	is	hereby	provided	that	the	City	of	Castle	Rock	has	scheduled	a	public	hearing	in	
accordance	with	RCW	35A.63.220	to	discuss	a	second	extension	of	the	moratorium	enacted	
March	9,	2016,	prohibiting	the	retail	sale,	growing,	production,	&	processing	of	marijuana	&	
cannabis-infused	products	intended	for	medical	&/or	recreational	use	within	the	Castle	Rock	
city	limits	for	up	to	an	additional	six-month	period	of	time,	during	which	the	City	will	continue	
studying	regulatory	options	&	may	propose	amendments.			

The	hearing	will	be	held	on	August	28,	2017,	at	7:40	pm	in	the	Castle	Rock	Senior	Center,	
222	Second	Avenue	SW,	in	Castle	Rock.	

Comments	may	be	mailed	in	advance	to	Gregg	Dohrn,	City	Planner,	c/o	City	of	Castle	
Rock,	P.O.	Box	370,	Castle	Rock,	WA		98611;	or	e-mailed	to	<kakesson@ci.castle-rock.wa.us>.	
Advance	comments	must	be	received	by	4pm	on	August	25,	2017.	Written	comments	may	also	
be	submitted	in	person	through	the	close	of	the	hearing.	

The	City	of	Castle	Rock	ensures	compliance	with	Title	VI	of	the	Civil	Rights	Act	of	1964	&	
the	Americans	with	Disabilities	Act	of	1990	by	prohibiting	discrimination	against	any	person	on	
the	basis	of	race,	color,	national	origin,	gender,	or	disabilities	in	the	provision	of	benefits	&	
services	from	its	federally	assisted	programs	&	activities.	If	you	need	special	accommodations	
to	participate	in	this	hearing,	please	contact	Ryana	Covington	at	360-274-8181	by	9:00	am	
three	working	days	prior	to	the	meeting.	
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